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_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
The Maltese eTwinning National Support Service is delivering a series of webinars for Maltese teachers interested to 

learn more about eTwinning and the professional development opportunities available on the Portal. These online 

seminars are an opportunity for eTwinners to become involved in continuing Professional Development online.  

 

All teaching grades, state and non-state educators who are working on an eTwinning project are invited to participate. 

 

eTwinning Webinar: The New eTwinning Twinspace 

Date: Thursday 11th April 2019 

Time: 16:00 -17.00 

 

Agenda:  

During the webinar we shall be exploring the new features of the new Twinspace.   

• Teacher bulletin  

• New features in Pages - Adding a Twinboard, adding a poll 

• Creating a subpage and reordering pages 

• Embedding a youtube video 

 

We shall also be addressing any difficulties that you may be encountering  

 

The webinar will be held online, therefore teachers will be able to follow the session from the comfort of their own 

homes. Teachers may use a computer, laptop or tablet to connect to the meeting, which will be held on eTwinningLive. 

Participation is strictly by registration and interested teachers are kindly asked to send an email to the eTwinning 

National Support Service on etwinning@ilearn.edu.mt and request to join the meeting by not later than Monday 

8th April 2019. The eTwinning National Support Service will then contact all the teachers interested and send them more 

information on how to connect to the meeting. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Mr. Grazio Grixti 

Director 

Directorate for Digital Literacy and Transversal Skills 

 
“Empowering learners 

to succeed as 

global digital citizens.” 


